
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 15th January 2024 
 

 
Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 

 
Lunch menu – Week 2. 
 
Thursday – Special Menu Day  
 
Spring Term Clubs start this week and finish on Thursday 28th March 
 
 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 8th January 2024 
3C –  98.94%               3W –  98.21% 
 
Welcome back, everyone. We have been so pleased with how everyone has settled 
back into our school routines effortlessly. Rocksteady started on Thursday and the 
children seemed to love it. A quick reminder that after-school clubs start next week. 
 
We will be making every effort to go outside for P.E. this half-term so please include 
sweatpants, jumpers and gloves in the children's P.E bags. 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in celebration 
assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving awards next 
Friday are:  
 
3C 
Miles B  
Alice T 
Leo M  
 
3W 
Benjamin A 
Jacob C 
Jack C 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 8th January 2024 
4K –  95.42%               4M –  95% 
 
We have had a great start to the new year, particularly with our DT day. This half 
term, Year 4 will be learning to play the Ukulele and lessons will take place on a 
Wednesday afternoon for an hour. Just a reminder that our outdoor PE day is 
Monday so please can the children have warm clothing in light of the very cold 
temperatures we are experiencing at the moment.  
 
Mrs Kavanagh and Miss McKinney 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in celebration 
assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving awards next 
Friday are:  
 

 

Brackenwood Junior School 

Learning for Life 



4M 
Theia  
Charlie 
Heidi 
 
4K 
Rosie D 
Nancy  
Georgia  
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 8th January 2024 
5W –  96.53%               5WO –  95.69% 
 
It's been lovely to see all the children back in school and working hard. Please 
remember to send in an outdoor PE kit. PE takes place with Mr Moss on Thursdays.  
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving 
awards next Friday are:  
 
5W 
William D 
Millie P 
 
5WO 
Dexter W 
Ciara O'H 
Thai 
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 8th January 2024 
6D –  94.17%               6LW –  92.97% 
 
We are so happy to have our Year 6 children back in school and working hard! 
 
Throughout the Spring Term, Year 6 will be grouped for Maths lessons based on 
their Autumn Term assessments. This is to ensure all pupils are receiving the right 
level of support and challenge. We are excited to watch them shine like they have 
during the Autumn Term and we can’t wait to share their progress and attainment 
with you during the Spring Term parent consultations. 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving 
awards next Friday are:  
 
6D 
Chloe S 
Lila S 
Fliss H 
 
6LW 
Molly R 
Pippa C 
Charlotte D 
 
 

 


